U.S. Department of Energy
Office of Science (SC)

Stanford Site Office (SSO)
Stanford Linear Accelerator Center (SLAC)
2575 5and Hill Road, MS-BA
Menlo Park, CA 94025

Contract No. DE-AC03-T65F00515
Project Number 03-SC-002
Authorization No. 03-01

Dr. John Galayda

LCLS Project Director

SSREL Division

Stanford Linear Accelerator Center
P.O. Box 4349, M3-69

Stanford, California 94309

Subject: Linac Coherent Light Source Project Authorization
Dear Dr. Galayda:

The approved Project Engineering and Design (PED) funding for the LCLS project in FY03 is
$6,000,000 less the Omnibus rescission. A contract modification has been executed to place
the funds under B&R 39KCO02 at SLAC.

You are hereby authorized to expend available FY03 funds to begin design activities for the
LCLS. The project design phase should be executed in accordance with the approved
Preliminary Project Execution Plan, dated September 20, 2002.

Should you have any questions, please contact me on (650) 926-3207.

Sinceraly,

et 10,4, o

Hanley
LCLS Federal Project Manager
Stanford Site Office

cc: Jeff Hoy, SC-13
Keith Hodgson, SSRL
Dave Dungan, SSRL
Mimi Chang, SLAC
John Muhlestein, 5SSO
Galvin Brown, BUD




